
 

 

Notice of Intent to Award 
 
 

DATE: July 8, 2021 

RE:  Audit Services RFP 

 

The Juvenile Welfare Board (JWB) announces its intent to award the contract for Audit Services 

RFP to: 

 

Cherry Bekaert, LLP. 

401 East Jackson St., Suite 1200 

Tampa, FL 33602 

 

This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this 

Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a contract between JWB and the apparent successful 

Proposer. JWB further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior 

to the execution of a written contract. 

 

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process. We appreciate your interest in 

doing business with the Juvenile Welfare Board. 

 

For information about this notice, please contact: 

 

Lorrayne Hayes, Senior Contract Manager and Procurement Agent 

14155 58
th 

Street North, Suite 100 

Clearwater, FL 33760 

Telephone: 727-453-5654 

E-mail: lhayes@jwbpinellas.org  
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